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Joy Suluk named co-chair of Governor General’s  
Canadian Study Conference 2000 

 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (January 31, 2000) – Joy Suluk, Manager of the Department of 
Education's Adult Learning and Post Secondary Service, will sit as a co-chair of the 
Governor General’s Canadian Study  
 
“It is a pleasure and an honour to be participating in this unique and enriching 
experience,” Ms. Suluk said. “I am looking forward to gaining a greater understanding of 
the needs of the people all across Canada. This will also be a great opportunity to help the 
rest of Canada better understand the needs of Nunavut.”  
 
Ms Suluk will be one of 15 individuals who will act as Study Tour Co-Chairs for this 
conference, held from May 17 - June 3, 2000. 
 
The conference involves 225 individuals from a wide variety of backgrounds and all 
regions of Canada. Education James Arvaluk said Ms. Suluk, like past participants, will 
be sure to find this experience to have a lasting benefit. 
 
The Governor General’s Study Conference is an opportunity to provide leadership to 
dynamic individuals during an intensive period of study and travel in Canada. Conference 
participants will discuss significant socio-economic issues with national, regional, and 
community leaders in order to attain a broader understanding of the direct consequences 
their decisions may have on individual Canadians. 
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For more information contact: 

Seemee Nookiguak 
Corporate and Public Affairs Co-ordinator 
Department of Education 
Government of Nunavut 

 (867) 975-5620 
 (867) 975-5605 

Email: snookiguak@gov.nu.ca 
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